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To whom it may concern, 
 
The American International Accreditation Association for Schools and Colleges (AIAASC) 
team has carefully reviewed and endorsed the content of Growing Leaders “Social and 
Emotional Learning Program.” As we have been in substantive conversations with the 
organization leaders for some time now, AIAASC recommends the Growing Leaders Program 
for schools in the MENA region. 
 
AIAASC began accrediting K-12 institutions in 2012 that offer an international program 
through American-style curriculum. We now accredit over 230 schools and colleges in 13 
different countries. 
 
AIAASC provides worldwide recognition of each school’s quality, accountability, and 
trustworthiness. Schools that meet AIAASC’s standards on quality education earn 
accreditation. Maintaining accreditation is conditioned by engagement in continuous 
improvement to assure high performance. Please note that we have a signed a partnership 
agreement with Growing Leaders and recommend their educational resources to be offered 
to AIAASC accredited schools – if desired.  
 
We are pleased to have this relationship with the Growing Leaders program as we share a 
deep commitment to support students to grow and develop while also providing guidance 
for parents and educators to work more effectively with students. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Ronald Kovach 
AIAASC Executive Director 
 
 

 
 
 

 


